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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
August 4, 2023 
 

SEWER MANHOLE INSPECTIONS   
 
Beginning August 8th, the City’s sewer manhole inspection consultant Gewalt Hamilton 
Associates of Vernon Hills, Illinois will begin their inspections to collect sewer location 
data and assess manhole conditions for the City’s sanitary and storm sewer systems.  
 
Inspections will be completed in the approximate order shown on the attached map. The 
sewer manhole inspections will provide current and accurate data for the City-wide storm 
and sanitary systems for better informed maintenance, planning, and analysis. It is 
expected that it will take Gewalt Hamilton Associates about one (1) year to complete this 
work, weather permitting. Streets will generally remain open to traffic during operations; 
however, please exercise caution when traveling through work areas.  
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Questions or 
concerns may be directed to Mr. Ray Garcia at (217) 384-2343 or 
rlgarcia@urbanaillinois.us.     
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For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 

http://www.urbanaillinois.us/


 
###END### 

 
 


